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For Immediate Release  
 
 

BEA Extends Business Hours at Mongkok Branch to 7 Days a Week 
 
Hong Kong, 26th March, 2024 ─ The Bank of East Asia, Limited (“BEA” / “the Bank”) announces that 
the Bank will extend the business hours of its Mongkok Branch to seven days a week, from 2nd April 
to 30th June, 2024. 
 
During the extended business hours (i.e. from 1pm to 5pm on both Saturdays and Sundays), the 
BEA Mongkok Branch will provide personal account opening and general enquiry services. Cash 
transactions will not be available.  
 

Mongkok 
Branch 

B/F - M/F, 638-640 Nathan Road, 
Mongkok 

2nd April – 30th June, 2024 
Opening hours: 
 
Monday to Saturday: 9am-5pm 
Sunday: 1pm-5pm 
 
Closed on public holidays 

 
Please click here to visit our website and learn more about BEA branch services.  
 
 
 
About The Bank of East Asia, Limited  
 
Incorporated in Hong Kong in 1918, The Bank of East Asia, Limited (“BEA”) is a leading Hong-Kong-
based financial services group listed on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong, with total consolidated 
assets of HK$860.4 billion (US$110.1billion) as of 31st December, 2023. 
 
BEA provides a comprehensive range of wholesale banking, personal banking, wealth management 
and investment services to customers through an extensive network of about 130 outlets covering 
Hong Kong, the Chinese Mainland, Macau, Taiwan, Southeast Asia, the United Kingdom, and the 
United States. For more information, please visit: www.hkbea.com. 
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Media enquiries: 
 
Ms. Judy Kwan 
Head of Corporate Communications 
The Bank of East Asia, Limited 
Tel.: (852) 3608 5830 
Email: kwanjtm@hkbea.com 

 
Ms. Kaman Ho 
Senior Corporate Communications Manager 
The Bank of East Asia, Limited 
Tel: (852) 3608 0213 
Email: hokkm1@hkbea.com 

 

https://www.hkbea.com/html/en/bea-personal-banking-branches-and-atm-network.html
http://www.hkbea.com/
mailto:kwanjtm@hkbea.com
mailto:hokkm1@hkbea.com

